
My name is Greg Landis.  I have lived in Oregon for 22 years.  I am a proud parent of a 12 year old boy.  I 
am writing you to urge you to vote no on house bill 3063.  The ability to make informed and voluntary 
vaccine choices for yourself and your children must be protected.  This bill is being rushed and is 
motivated by fear of a recent measles out break in Clark County.  There has not been one confirmed 
case in Oregon.  According to the center for disease control and prevention (CDC) the last deaths 
directly attributed to measles  were in 2003.  Between 2013-2015 98 deaths following MMR 
vaccinations were reported to the Vaccine Adverse Events Reporting System.  In that same time there 
were 694 reports of MMR vaccinations that caused disability.  I urge you to vote no on house bill 3063.  
Defend medical freedom in Oregon.  Protect my and every Oregonians right to vaccine informed consent 
and defend vaccine exemptions.  Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Greg Landis 
 


